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SUNDAY SCHOOL HOUR 

  9:40:  Prayer time in the Fellowship Hall 

  9:45:  Singing with the children downstairs   

10:00:  Sunday School Classes Begin 

10:50:  End of Sunday School 

 
WORSHIP HOUR:  11:00  

WELCOME 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS,  OFFERING AND PENNY POWER  
 
DEDICATION OF SAMARITAN’S PURSE SHOE BOXES 
 
WORSHIP BY SINGING:    Youth Worship Team 
 
Mountaineer Kidz will be dismissed  
 
SERMON:  
Pastor Bruce will preach from Luke 7:36-50, “An Extravagant Love” 
 
CLOSING SONG  
 
PRAYER OF DISMISSAL 
 
 
 
TODAY AFTER MORNING SERVICE: 
Women’s Quilt Ministry will meet in the Fellowship Hall 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
Wednesday at  2:00 – 3:00:  Prayer time at the church.   
 
Wednesday night at  7:00:  This week’s adult lesson is from Nehemiah 10:  
“Making a Covenant with God’s People” 
 
Classes for children and youth also. 
 
 
Thanksgiving Meal Boxes are due today! 
 
Angel Tree Ministry: 
This is a ministry to local children of incarcerated parents that provides 
Christmas gifts on behalf of the incarcerated parent.  If you or your family 
would like to participate, send Pastor Bruce a text or email.  You will be given 
a list of suggested gifts and asked to purchase and wrap gifts not totaling more 
than $25.  There will be a Christmas Party on December 7, 1 to 3 p.m., at the 
Prayer Room in Waynesboro for the children and their guardians.  Gift 
providers and their family are invited but not required to attend.  This is a 
meaningful mission outreach opportunity for families.  Ten children are 
available to be loved in the name of Jesus. 
 
Note From Communications Committee, Rhonda and William 
Church Council and the Spiritual Leadership Team met on November 11 and 
discussed, at length, what was heard during the November 3 Congregational 
Meeting.  A recommendation with supporting thoughts from leadership is being 
written.  Distribution to the congregation is expected on November 24. 
 
Saturday, December  14 AT 4:00 P.M. 
There will be a benefit concert by Heather Berry Mabe and Friends at Central 
Baptist Church, 261 Bookerdale Rd., Waynesboro, VA.  Free will offering to 
benefit Raymond Berry who has stage 3 colon cancer. 
 
Sunday evening, December 15:  Our annual Christmas Program  
 
Let’s remember in prayer the family of Ross Stevens (Gordon and Juanita’s 
son-in-law) who passed away last Sunday. 
 
PRAISE:  We had a good work crew that went to Wardensville, WVA to do 
electrical work and siding on a house (this was a MDS project); the wonderful 
rain we received,; No one was hurt in Wilson High School’s lock down on 
Wednesday. 
 
CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR THOSE WITH HEALTH CONCERNS:  
Charlie Coker, Lindsey Nice, Esther Campbell, Chalmers Goshorn, Clinton 
Bridge, Rebecca Truxell, Jen Kready, Mari Ward, Bruce Allen, Allison Moyer, 
and Amy Brooks. 
 
Also Missionaries Rafael and Solange Tartari and family working in Albania.   
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